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SacRT Offers Free Rides on Light Rail
During Caltrans Highway 99 Closure

Saturday, June 12, 2021 through Tuesday, June 15, 2021

The Sacramento Regional Transit District (SacRT) teamed up with California Department of
Transportation (Caltrans) to offer alternative transportation options during the FixSac99 project,
which is a complete closure of a section of Highway 99 in south Sacramento.

Caltrans is replacing the bridge deck on Highway 99 at 21st Avenue. Highway 99 will be closed from
47th Avenue to US-50 connector from 8 p.m. on Friday, June 11, 2021 to 4 a.m. on Wednesday,
June 16, 2021.

Caltrans is closing the mainline westbound Business 80/Capital City Freeway to southbound High-
way 99, the westbound and eastbound US-50 connector ramps to southbound Highway 99, and
various ramps will be closed.

SacRT in partnership with Caltrans is offering FREE rides on light rail Saturday, June 12, 2021
through Tuesday, June 15, 2021 as an alternative to driving during the closure.

Toride light rail for free, simply print or screenshot this free ride flyer. You only need one flyer
per group. Please show the flyer to a fare inspector if asked.

Reminder, masks are required while riding transit. Learn more at sacrt.com/covid19.

For more information about the

project and how to ride light rail,

visit sacrt.com/fixsac99 or call S A c
916-321-BUSS (2877). This offer
is not valid for bus service. WWW.FIXSAC99.COM




